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ic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

June 28, 2017

MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the herein letter dated 15 June 2017 of Regional Director Melvin B. Navarro of
National Capital Region (NCR) requesting for the approval on the Modification of hereunder
stated project for Regional Office based on FY 2017 General Appropriation Act (GAA).

Project Description Physical Target / Cost
As per GAA ! As Modified Original Modified
UACS # 165004050306265
Locally Funded Projects — VIILP | Locally Funded Projects — VIILP - 4.12 3.263
- Roads and Bridges - Local Roads and Bridges - Local Roads : lane-km lane-km
Roads : Construction of Rehabilitation of Cayetano
Bantayan Extension Road, Blvd. and Roads leading to - .
Taguig City - Laguna Lake Highway Taguig Unit Cost Unit Cost
Sty R23.79M/ £30.03M/
(Construction of Concrete Road) | (Rehabilitation of Concrete Road) lane-km lane-km
Allocation Cost Estimated Cost
£98.0M £98.0M

Reason/s for Modification

* Modification is sought due to the problem in the acquisition of RROW. Upon inspection of the said location
it was observed that Bantayan Extension once upgraded will affect most of the private properties, since
the road will be raised to almost 1 meter.

e In as much that the newly constructed/rehabilitated Laguna Lake highway (formerly C-6) will be opened
to the Motorist, the rehabilitation of Cayetano Avenue and the adjacent road leading to Laguna Lake
Highway is greatly necessary in order to improve the condition of the roads and to provide convenience to
the riding public that traverse this road section going to Laguna Lake Highway.

Finding the herein request for modification in order, it is respectfully recommended to the
Secretary for his consideration and approval.
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MARK A. VILLAR
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Note : Copies of the approved project modification requests will be forwarded to the office of Undersecretary
Maria Catalina E. Cabral.
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